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Ms Tara Higgins 
Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Co. Wexford 10 March 2011 

Reg. No. SOOO2-01 

Dear Ms Higgins, 

Further to our telephone conversation on the 9 t h  of March, I would like to inform you that 
radiological analysis was carried out in this area in 2007 in accordance with /AEA-TEC-DOC-1375, 
Determining the suitability of materials for disposal at sea under the London Convention 2972: A 
radiological assessment procedure. The measurements made were found to be de minimis, 
indicating that the dumping of these materials at sea will not result in a radiological hazard. 

There is no requirement on our part to analyse samples on this occasion as the samples 
analysed previously are sufficient to cover the area of the intended dredging operation. 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jennie Wong 
Radiation Monitoring 

3 Clonskeagh Square, Clonskeagh Road, Dublin 14 T. +353-1-2697766 F: +353-1-2697437 E. rpiiQrpii re W: www rpii ie 

Chairman: Prof Eugene Kennedy Chief Executive. Dr Ann McGarry 
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